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ASKHAM BRYAN PARISH COUNCIL 
 

MINUTES of an extra-ordinary meeting of the PARISH COUNCIL  
held on Wednesday 8th July 2020 at 6:30pm using remote access. 
 

PRESENT: Councillor Andrew Steele (Chair)    
 Councillors Kathryn Smith 

Mark Walker  
Kirsty Smahon  Simon Peers 

 

In attendance: Six residents, and the locum Clerk. 
 
The Chair began the meeting with a positioning statement explaining why the meeting had been called. 
 
The meeting considered three e-mails from Cllr. Mitchell as follows. 
 

• e-mail sent 18th June 2020 at 16.27 

• e-mail sent 22nd April 2020 at 23:48 

• e-mail sent 13th April 2020 at 21:09 
 
The paragraphs in these e-mails had been broken down into numbered bullet points at the meeting considered 
each bullet point in turn. 
 
As a result, two concerns were raised. 
 

• There was a reference to complaints from residents which the PC had not been aware of and there was 
therefore a need to ensure any complaints from residents were reported and fully considered by the PC. 

 

• It was agreed that a full cost/benefit analysis would need to be done prior to any decisions being taken 
by the PC relating to the recreational area. 

 
The PC now considered the other issues raised in these e-mails to have been addressed and would not be 
revisiting them unless due process was followed as stated in the Standing Orders  
 
The meeting closed at 7:30pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


